
“Go ye into all the world, and preach the gospel to every creature”…Mark 16:15 
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Loving God, Touching Lives, Changing Our World 
 
 
 
 
 
Subject: 37th Anniversary of CHM on Sunday, August 11, 2024 
 
July 31, 2024 
 
Dear Family and Friends of Christian Heritage Ministries, 
 
We would like to invite all those who have been part of Christian Heritage Ministries to 
join us for a celebration of our 37th Anniversary on Sunday, August 11, 2024 (11:00 AM 
and 5:00 PM services). Whether you are an active participant in our ministry or you have 
moved away, we have been blessed by your presence and all that you have contributed, 
and we are confident that you have received much from being part of the Christian 
Heritage family. 
 
We would also like to ask you to consider giving a special offering as part of our 
anniversary celebration, both giving God thanks for all that He has done through CHM 
and helping us move forward in all that God has called us to do. You can give in person 
or online through our website: www.chc-inc.net 
 
May God continue to bless you as you serve Him faithfully wherever you are, and we 
hope that you will be able to join us on August 11th! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Albert C. Delmadge 
 
Bishop Albert C. Delmadge, Jr. 
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